
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 February 5, 2003 
 

 
 
 

Mr. Tony Zielinski  
Common Council Administration Manager 
City Clerk's Office 

City Hall, Room 205 
 
 

Dear Mr. Zielinski: 
 

According to the City of Milwaukee budget the Health Department is authorized 
a special purpose account for the Milwaukee AIDS initiative.  Before 
expenditures can be authorized from this account the Health Department is 

required to submit expenditure plans from each of the selected agencies 
detailing the services to be provided to the Common Council.  I am submitting 
the resolution authorizing the expenditures from this special purpose account, 

a brief explanation of each of the agencies’ programs and the expenditure 
plans from each of the agencies.   
 

All appropriate paperwork is attached.  Thank you for your consideration.   
 

 
Sincerely,  

 

 
 

                              Janet Nell 

Administrative Specialist-Sr.  
Attachments 


